
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Friday 5 July 2019 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re Chiltern Educational Trust 
 
You will be aware that Ashlyns School, Bridgewater Primary School, Greenway 
Primary & Nursery School, Swing Gate Infant & Nursery and Westfield Primary & 
Nursery have been working together over a long period to form a multi academy trust, 
to be known as the Chiltern Educational Trust. The Governing Body of Ashlyns School 
had initiated that process and the four feeder schools were excited to be involved in 
closer collaboration.  
 
The Governing Body of Ashlyns School has, however, now decided to withdraw from 
the process of forming the Chiltern Educational Trust.  
 
All schools involved continue to remain committed to ensuring that the high quality of 
education currently delivered to our children will be maintained and that collaborative 
working between all local schools will remain a priority, for the benefit of all children in 
the town.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Katharine Ellwood   Elizabeth O’Reilly 
Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
 
 


